

737 Main Street
Deadwood, SD 57732-1015
Phone (605) 578-1212 • Fax (605) 578-1190
Email: firedept@rushmore.com

Date: November 15, 2022

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

Reference: Bunker Gear purchase

The Fire Department is requesting Personal Protective Equipment (PPE), currently we are requesting permission to order three (3) sets of gear at an estimated cost of 3000.00-3200.00 per set or \$9,600.00(estimated) total. This is a budgeted item for the year 2023. Ordering these three sets of gear should enable use to get the equipment sometime in May 2023

Recent additions to the membership require that we add more gear to out fit the new members of the Department

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards

Alex L. Hamann

Deadwood Volunteer Fire Chief